
 

It is with deepest appreciation that I express my thanks for being chosen as a recipient of the 
2016 AMP International Trainee Travel award. This award has helped me to a lot to participate in 
AMP international meeting and I believe that it will be a worthwhile investment. 

The AMP meeting theme was especially relevant to my professional expertise, and therefore this 
award had given me a great opportunity to attend this mega event, gathering professional from all 
over the World. The scientific lectures were very informative not only about recent developments, 
advance techniques in molecular oncology also prognostic and diagnostic challenges in current 
healthcare practice. As a special added value of this event I had a chance to present my work also 
for networking with the most successful academics and researchers from the World, which was an 
exceptional opportunity for horizontal exchange of experience.   

Working as a Molecular Scientist, I perceived this also as an occasion to familiarize with good 
practices as a channel for my personal development. The invaluable feedbacks which I have 
received from the audience during the event, would be beneficial for improving my academic / 
research skills. 

This conference, therefore, was a unique opportunity to criticize myself and make sure I am on 
the right track for developing my academic studies in the future. Thank you for all your help and 
support. 

 

Thanks & Regards,  

Rahul Katara  

 


